
QUARTERLY TOWN HALL

The 2024 Proposed Amendments are now posted on the JDI
website here. Most of the amendments will be handled online

before Supreme Session due to the Ritual Revision and a
select few will be placed on the floor for consideration.  

Thank you to all who attended the last JDI Town
Hall of the year! For those who missed it, you

can access the recording and presentation here
or scan the QR code.

JULY NEWSLETTER

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS

If you are registered as a voting delegate for Session, and have
not received the information about the Jurisprudence Town Hall

and online voting, please email sgcvoting@jdint.org. 

Voting Delegates, if you missed the Jurisprudence Town Halls
in June, you can view the recordings now. Scan the QR code

above to access them.

International Headquarters
The International Headquarters will be closed to the

public the week before Supreme Session. This time will
allow office staff and volunteers to ready the building
and grounds for the tours during Supreme Session.  

https://jobsdaughtersinternational.org/supreme-session/
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/r7pnufase48nv2efcobm2/h?rlkey=h2rhd6lh7gphg5pa2mlj0bmq0&st=yfyh2edv&dl=0


Supreme Session is just around the corner! The World Youth Foundation will once again be hosting a Silent
Auction in order to raise money to fund leadership grants to support our Daughters. We hope that you will help

us continue the auction by donating one or two items. Contributions featuring a range of value are solicited.
We would like the Daughters as well as the adults to be able to bid on items. Gift baskets that represent your
state or homemade items are most appreciated! Donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed.by law.

Items may be brought to the World Youth Foundation table in the SAC Sales room beginning on Sunday, July
21st. Bidding continues during the week until the Auction concludes at noon on Friday, July 26th. 

Questions can be sent to Janine Coley, jacoley@wi.rr.com or 414-588-3879.

Thank you for your support!
Janine Coley PSG, PGG WI

World Youth Foundation Silent Auction

IMPORTANT!
There will be ABSOLUTELY NO access to the International Center without a ticket purchased through the

registration site, for one of the organized Historical Tours, or the International Center Shuttle.

Space inside the international Center is extremely limited, and in order to preserve and protect the
International Center, the International Walkway, and the historical artifacts that are housed there, we
have to maintain a structured schedule, and have the ability to manage the number of people going

through at any given time. The driveway will be closed to ALL vehicles, other than the staff vehicles, and
the shuttles included with your ticket purchase.

There will be NO EXCEPTIONS.
***as a reminder, the International Center is not ADA accessible***

News & Reminders

 Program info & registration

LAST CALL!  Step up now to support Job’s
Daughters scholarships.

Make Tracks for Education

https://form.jotform.com/jdisupreme/step-up-for-education
https://form.jotform.com/jdisupreme/step-up-for-education


JDI is excited to relaunch the Alumni Association!

Application

Inscreva-se

https://form.jotform.com/jdisupreme/jdi-alumni-association
https://form.jotform.com/jdisupreme/jdi-alumni-association
https://form.jotform.com/jdisupreme/jdi-alumni-association
https://form.jotform.com/jdisupreme/jdi-alumni-association
https://form.jotform.com/jdisupreme/jdi-alumni-association
https://form.jotform.com/jdisupreme/jdi-alumni-association




MIJD & SBHQ Travel Fund

If you‘d like to support the incoming Miss International
Job‘s Daughter and Supreme Bethel Honored Queen with

their travels next year, scan the QR codes to donate.
Please notate that it is for the 2024-25 Travel Fund.

Each year, JDI selects two members to represent the Order as enthusiastic and
knowledgeable global youth ambassadors. The real-world costs of serving the Order on
an international scale are significant and cannot be accomplished without the support

of others. 

Or maybe just an amazing piece

of history to display in the

background of your Zoom calls?

Zoom Background
The Purple Office Fund supports efforts to

maintain the JDI Headquarters as well as

supporting scholarships for our members.

PROCEEDS SUPPORT THE PURPLE OFFICE FUND

How about an award for an

outstanding Council

member?

Award for
Council Member $150

PAY VIA CHECK OR PAYPAL
(PLUS $15 SHIPPING + HANDLING IN THE
U.S.)

Need a gift for your

outgoing Grand Guardian

or Associate Grand

Guardian?

Grand Guardian Gift Stripes of purple and white flutter in the wind over the

Supreme Headquarters in Papillion, Nebraska. You now

have the opportunity to own a Job's Daughters flag

that has had the honor of flying over our headquarters,

representing thousands around the world.

FLOWN JDI
FLAGS
The best gift for the Job's Daughters
people in your life.

Click here to order
or scan the QR code

https://form.jotform.com/jdisupreme/jdi-flown-flag


Calling Jobies and Jobies-to-be

Please, join the Supreme Marshal for the 

Flag Ceremony

You can find all the details here

https://forms.gle/Kwzfvbt4cC5X1j6D8

